PUBLIC NOTICE

The Terrell County Board of Commissioners will hold
public hearings, according to O.C.G.A. § 36-81-5(f), for
the proposed 2023-2024 budget on Tuesday, August 1,
2023 at 10:00 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. Both meetings will be
held in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room at the
Historical Courthouse located on 235 E. Lee Street.

A copy of the proposed budget can be viewed at the
Terrell County Commissioners’ office at the Courthouse
at 235 E. Lee St., Dawson, GA or on line at
www.terrellcountygeorgia.com.

All meetings of the Terrell County Board of
Commissioners are open to the public.
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